PHBP Welfare Plan participants - your 2024 IRS Form 1095-B will be available upon request
Due to a change in federal law, participants are no longer required to submit an IRS Form 1095-B (which documents health insurance coverage). As a result, the Pension, Hospitalization, and Benefit Plan of the Electrical Industry Plan will no longer mail the Form 1095-B to eligible participants. 

The due date for furnishing Form 1095-B to participants has been extended from January 31, 2025, to March 2, 2025. If you wish to receive a copy of your IRS Form 1095-B, you may do so by contacting the Members Records Department at the Joint Industry Board: 158-11 Harry Van Arsdale Jr. Avenue, Flushing, NY 11365; (718) 969-4030; membersrecords@jibei.com 

